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Dear Parents / Carers  

A big thanks 

Thank you for your support this year. It has been a 

challenging few years in so many ways. Your support 

has continued to be invaluable during the year and we 

thank you for what you have contributed to the school and also 

your child’s education. If we do not see you in person before the end of the 

term, we hope you have an enjoyable summer break.  

Amber Weather Warning 

Please see the next page for further details regarding the Amber Weather 

Warning in place for next week. 

The last week  

As we approach the last few days we would like to ensure children workbooks 

are safely handed out and children’s belongings are sent home for the summer 

break. Please can we ask for the following on the last couple of days. 

Tuesday 

Please can you send your child into school with a plastic carrier bag. 

We are aiming to clear the cloakrooms and children’s trays on 

Tuesday so will be sending quite a few things home at the end of 

the day.  

Wednesday  

On the last day of term the children are invited to bring a game into school to 

play with their friends. As previous years please can we request that 

expensive electronics are not sent in as we would hate for them to 

get damaged and that these games are named to ensure they 

are returned correctly at the end of the day.  

Please also only send in what your child needs for the day so the risk of items 

being left in school is reduced.   

 

15th July 2022               

PTA cake sale.  

15th July 2022               

Year 6 performance  

18th July 2022               

Pupil reports sent out.  

18th July 2022               

Year 4 football friendly v 

Huntington.  

18th July 2022               

Year 6 performance to 

parents (evening).  

18th July 2022               

Year 6 leavers’ assembly.  

18th July 2022               

Pupil reports sent out.  

20th July 2022               

Last day of term. 

21st July 2022            

INSET day 

22nd July 2022            

INSET day 

 

1st and 2nd September        

Staff training days – 

school closed to pupils.  

5th September 2022               

School re-opens! 
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Amber Warning  

On Monday and Tuesday next week we are anticipating very warm temperatures which may impact how the 

school functions.  

As it stands there is an amber warning for the Northwest. The latest summary reads:  

 The heat begins to build from Saturday onwards with day-on-day rises in temperature through to 

Tuesday. Temperatures on Saturday pleasantly warm, mid 20°c Cheshire.  

 Sunday very warm/hot, high 20s°c Cheshire with perhaps the odd spot 30°c in S. Cheshire.  

 Night time temperatures will become increasingly uncomfortable from Saturday night onwards. 

Sunday night may not dip below 20°c in town centres and there will be little or no breeze.  

 On Monday the temperatures will rise into the 30s °c with peak values reaching as high as the 

mid 30s °c Cheshire.  

 Monday night is expected to be very warm and oppressive (expected to be in the mid 20s °c).  

 The peak of the heat will be Tuesday when it is likely to hit mid 30s °c. It is possible for some 

spots to reach the upper 30s °c  

 The breakdown of the heatwave is currently scheduled for Tuesday night into Wednesday with an 

increasing likelihood of thundery showers spreading up from the southwest 

 
 

 

If the forecasts are accurate then the school will be putting additional measures in place such to 

protect the children. These measures may include reduced time outside, additional hydration breaks 

etc. It is vital that ALL children attend with a waterbottle next week to ensure that they have access 

to water when needed. A hat and suncream is also very strongly advised.  

Thank you for your support and understanding regarding this.  
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Year 6’s and farewell 

At the end of next week we bid farewell to our Year 6 class of 2022. We will say our goodbyes in person 

next week but wanted to say how proud of them we are. They have worked incredibly hard this year and 

shown great resilience through some challenging periods. It is fantastic to see how far they have grown as 

people and we are sure that they will go on to achieve fantastic things. Good luck in high school! 

At the end of the year we are also wishing farewell and good luck to a couple of other children who are 

moving on to other schools. We hope that you take positive memories into your next educational 

adventure and wish you the best.  

The school staff  

A brief, public thank you to all of the school staff. In which ever role they have all the staff have contributed 

to the school and worked their best to ensure the children are safe, happy and have enjoyable learning 

experiences. 

For those staff leaving the school we wish you well in the next step in your career. Thank you for 

contributing to the school and impacting the children so positively. 

Term Dates 2022-2023 

In advance of next academic year we have attached the term dates for 2022-2023. These dates can also be 

found on the school website.  

School Lunch Costs 2022-2023 

An overview of the lunch costs for the 2022-2023 academic year will be sent out in September. We hope 

that providing these costs in advance enables you to budget accordingly.  

AmaSing at the Storyhouse 

Twenty of our Y6 children took part in the AmaSing schools singing performance at 

the Storyhouse on 30th June.  This was a brilliant opportunity for them to perform on 

the main stage alongside other local schools.  The children behaved impeccably 

throughout. Well done to Martha, Sofia, Bella TP, Bella H, Olivia, Maisie, Effie, Izzy, 

Charlie H, Bronwyn, Summer, Charlotte, Matilda, Elliot, Ethan, Jordan, Charlie, Akash, 

Mason, Jake D,  
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Sport 

Rounders 

We took part in the Chester Schools Rounder’s Tournament at Bishops High School 

on Tuesday 5th, where the Year 6 team won 3 matches and lost 1, making them second 

in their group.  Well done to: Bronwyn, Bella TP, Matilda, Martha, Charlotte W, Charlie K, 

William, Jake D, Akash, Daniel. 

CSSA Athletics  

On Monday evening, we took part in the inter-schools' athletics event at Ellesmere Port Sports Village.  We 

had Y6 pupils competing in the field events in the afternoon then the rest of the school team attended after 

school for the track events.  There were 24 Chester schools taking part and the standard was high, we came 

14th overall.  

We got into 4 finals races and our Y3/4 girls (Cara, Emilie, Josie, Olivia H) won 

bronze and Cara in Y4 won bronze in the Y4 girls’ spring race.  

Well done to the whole team who tried their best in very hot 

conditions.   

Y6: Bella H, Bella TP, Charlotte, Izzy, Sofia, Ethan, Oliver, William Jake E, Charlie K, Jordan, Charlie H, Olivia, 

Bronwyn, Martha, Grace, Effie, Seth, Dylan, Mason, Akash, Jake D.  

Y5: Arun, Frank D, Georgia C, Penny 

Y4: Emilie, Cara, Josie, William, Lalit, Sam 

Y3: Olivia H, Ava, Ethan, Jakey 

County Cricket Finals 

Both our boys and girls teams got through to the schools' county cricket finals at 

Warrington CC this week.  They both came second in their group matches then went on to 

win their 'second group' matches.  The standard of play was excellent, the weather more 

bearable than Monday and the venue was fantastic.  A brilliant opportunity for all of the 

children. 

Huge thanks to parents who have supported with all of the above sports events. We couldn't                                       

do it without you!  It always makes us proud when we take the children out for these events, their behaviour 

and attitude are always excellent and they are super ambassadors for our school.  Well done everyone! 

AmaSing and Athletics 

If you are interested in either trying athletics or attending the AmaSing summer creative classes, please see 

the attached flyer.  
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PTA 

Fundraising  

Firstly from the school staff, and children, we would like to extend our thanks to the PTA and all parents for 

your support with events, attending, contributing to or participating in.  

The work of the PTA is phenomenal and so, so appreciated by the school. It contributes massively to what 

we are able to offer in increasingly difficult times.  

At the end of this year the PTA accounts indicate that £10,033.74 was raised. This is a remarkable 

achievement by the PTA. Thank you so much!  

The school is currently working with the PTA to consider how best to utilise the monies raised to benefit all 

the children in the school. We will update you in due course regarding this but replacing some of the trip 

trail around the field and installing new play equipment to compliment what is there does look promising at 

the moment. 

Your School Lottery 

The PTA has set up Your School Lottery. This fundraising initiative is popular with many schools 

and each ticket raised provides funds for the school. It is really easy to sign up. Just click on 

the link below and search for the school. Any support you are able to offer would be very 

gratefully received.  

   Click:       https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play 

                                 Search for:         Christleton Primary School Association 

 

Easy Fundraising 

A reminder that you can continue to support the school through the Easy 

Fundraising site. Easyfundraising turns your everyday online shopping into free 

donations to the school.  

To sign up please follow the link below.  

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cpsachester/ 
 

Kind regards,  

                   

Recent Letters  

Theme Method  Recipients Date 

    
 

Please note, all newsletters can be found on the school website for easy access. 

https://www.christletonprimaryschool.co.uk/page/newsletters/105526 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cpsachester/
https://www.christletonprimaryschool.co.uk/page/newsletters/105526
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